
LRB Owners, 
 
Just a quick update from your Board of Directors.   
 
First, attached please find the adopted Rules and Regulations.  They will go into effect on 
Monday, July 2, 2018.  The only change was with regards to pets on the property.  Please 
remember that tenants are not permitted to have pets on the property at any time.  If there is a 
dog in a neighboring unit that is disturbing others in the building, owners are asked to talk to the 
person with the dog.  If that does not solve the problem, please call Summit Resort Group. 
 
Also attached please find the Board list.  Jeff Ogren has sold his unit and is no longer living in 
the complex.  Eileen Huff has graciously offered to serve the remainder of his term, which will 
expire at the 2018 annual meeting. 
 
Finally, the minutes from the June 4, 2018 board meeting are posted on the website, along with 
all HOA documents.  They can be found at www.srghoa.com. 
 
Thanks and have a wonderful day! 
 
Deb Borel 
Vice President 
Real Estate Agent 
Summit Resort Group 
PO Box 2590 
350 Lake Dillon Drive 
Dillon, CO  80435 
(970) 468-9137 - office 
(970) 468-2556 - fax 
DebBorel@msn.com 
www.srghoa.com 
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